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Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:	Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Pacific Power & Light Co., a division of PacifiCorp;
	Dockets UE-140762 and UE-140617 (consolidated), UE-131384 and UE-140094

Dear Mr. King:  

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced dockets are the original and 18 copies of an errata page to the Initial Brief on Behalf of Commission Staff, and Certificate of Service. 

The errata corrects the first page of Staff’s initial brief, which cited to the Company’s proposed revenue requirement as originally filed. Staff’s correction notes that PacifiCorp increased its proposed revenue requirement on rebuttal to $31.9 million, or 9.9 percent. 

Sincerely,



BRETT P. SHEARER 
Assistant Attorney General 
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